
May 1, 2025 

 
The Honorable Tom Cole     The Honorable Rosa DeLauro 
Chairman       Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations     Committee on Appropriations 
H-305, The Capitol      1036 Longworth HOB 
Washington, D.C. 20515     Washington, D.C. 20515 
 

 
Dear Chairman Cole and Ranking Member DeLauro, 

I am requesting funding for the Renovation of Law Enforcement Building into Judicial Annex 
project in Fiscal Year 2026. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Floyd County 
Board of Commissioners, located at 12 East Fourth Avenue, Suite 209, Rome, GA 30161. The 
funding would be used to renovate the former Rome City Law Enforcement Center into the 
Floyd County Judicial Building. The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer funds because it 
will help the county offer better judicial services and better access to tax services for 100,000 
citizens. 

The project has a federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes described in section 
501 of the Omnibus Crime Control and Safe Streets Act of 1968 (34 U.S.C. § 10152).  

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my immediate 
family.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Marjorie Taylor Greene  
Member of Congress (GA-14) 


